
Lakeway Newcomers

February Newsletter

MEMBERSHIP

Let your new friends and neighbors know about 
the Lakeway Newcomers Club and all of the fun, 
varied activities that are available.  

If you have any changes to your membership 
information, email, phones or address, please let 
Faith know so that your information is current.

You can direct them to the website:

www.lakewaynewcomers.com

If you have questions or concerns please contact

Faith Stevens

lakewaynewcomers2018@gmail.com
(512) 494-5800

Please welcome our new members:

Debra and Richard Ansinelli

Ashland, KY

Chris and Julie Gross
Houston, TX

Victoria Lynn Manchester

Canyon Lake, TX

Stephanie and Dan Teichman

Lafeyette, CA

Ursula and Don Besch

Dallas, TX

NEW MEMBERS

http://www.lakewaynewcomers.com/
mailto:lakewaynewcomers2018@gmail.com


Important Announcements

Lakeway Cinema Group 

Anyone interested in joining a movie 
discussion group? 

Each month the group will select two 
films to see before the next meeting. 
We’ll see one or both films on our own 
and then meet to discuss as a group on 
the 3rd Friday of each month. Members 
will rate the films as well as select films 
for the following month.

The next meeting of the Lakeway Cinema 
Group will take place on Friday, February  
15th at 7pm. If you are interested in 
joining the group, please contact Faith 
Stevens for more information:

faithstevens@gmail.com

Interest Chairs: Don & Faith Stevens

As the election of new board members is taking 
place, the 2019 board is in need of more help 
with the Social Committee. This committee is 
extremely important to the social activity of 
the Lakeway Newcomers. This is Newcomers 
main activity of getting members together on a 
monthly basis and having fun. Next years 
President, John Bergan, has developed many 
wonderful ideas to take Newcomers to be next 
level but he is going to need help especially 
with the monthly socials. We now have 400+ 
members in Newcomers and I am sure there 
are many of you who are willing to help make 
Newcomers continue its great reputation in the 
community. Last year’s committee consisted of 
eight enthusiastic members who did a 
spectacular job with the socials with creative 
themes, great food and cost efficiency.
Please help make 2019 another great year.
Ron Baltruzak, President 2018

If interested please contact John Bergan 
at johnberg3737@gmail.com

SEEKING BOARD MEMBERS NEW INTEREST GROUP!

mailto:faithstevens@gmail.com
mailto:johnberg3737@gmail.com


February Activities

BUNCO
Date:   Monday, February 18, 2019

Time:   6:30 pm, Social, 7:00 pm Game

Place: Home of Robin Hermann

102 Feritti Drive

RSVP: Robin Hermann

robinhermann4@aol.com

Cost is $5. BYOB, Snacks will be provided.

Bunko is an easy-to-learn game during which 
you develop new friends, enrich older 
relationships, and share news.  Join us for fun 
and camaraderie.

DINING OUT

Dining Out is closed for this cycle. 

New groups have been formed for the January-May 

2019 cycle. We have diners organized into groups of 

eight or ten who eat at different restaurants each 

month. The groups are mixed each cycle. It is a great 

way to meet new folks.

If you want to be put on the list for the next cycle 

(June to October, 2019), please contact:

Gary Shoemaker at (512) 263-1286

or gshoemaker@austin.rr.com

mailto:robinhermann4@aol.com
mailto:gshoemaker@austin.rr.com


Heart to Heart

Valentine’s Day Celebration
Where: Lakeway Activity Center

When:    Thursday, February 14, Doors open at 6:00, Dinner at 6:30.

Details:     Catered by Table 620. Serving Chicken and Beef Fajitas. BYOB

Cost:      This social is COMPLIMENTARY to Newcomers members with a limit   
of 150 attendees. This is a MEMBER ONLY event.

DJ Anthony Fernandez will be proving music for your dancing and listening pleasure.

RSVP:  Send an email to Joan Peterson at kepjcp@msn.com letting her know how 
many will attend. Your email is your reservation. 

Deadline for reservations is February 2, 2019.



GOLF

Please Contact Tom Cain if you are interested in playing
golf@thomasgcain.com

Out to Lunch
Lunch with the Presidents!

The Out to Lunch in February, will give you an 
opportunity to thank the outgoing President 
Ron Baltruzak for his years of service and 
welcome the 2019 President John Bergan.  The 
lunch will be held Wednesday 2/6/19 at 11:30 
at Sakura Susi & Bar located at 1945 Medical 
Dr. in the Oaks of Lakeway shopping center.  

This event is a great way to meet new people 
and at this time we are looking for a member 
committee sponsor to host and organize the 
future 2019 lunch events. This will be limited to 
the first  25 to respond due to restaurant 
limitations. Please RSVP to  John Bergan at 
johnberg3737@gmail.com by 2/3/19 to 
confirm if you plan to attend. 

For the very latest Newcomers Club 
news, check the club website.  

Lakewaynewcomers.com

Remember the website-protected 
areas include the membership 
directory.  To access the protected 
areas, enter the user name and 
password.  If you do not remember 
this sign on information, please 
email:

rshulman1@comcast.net

Newcomers Website

mailto:johnberg3737@gmail.com
mailto:lakewaynewcomers.com
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Did you know there is also a Lakeway 
Newcomers ALUMNI Club? The Lakeway 
Newcomers Alumni Club is for those who 
have been a member for any three years (or 
more) in the Lakeway Newcomers Club and 
are paid members of the Lakeway Activity 
Center. We have a monthly social, generally 
on the fourth Thursday of the month. 
Members are not required to leave 
Newcomers, so you can continue meeting 
those who are new to Lakeway while also 
continuing your friendships with those who 
have been here a bit. Membership 
applications and renewals are being 
accepted in February. For more information 
on registration forms and eligibility, please 
contact Sherry Kennedy 
kennedyjw59@gmail.com.

At this time the Board is trying to determine 
who may have items used in past Newcomer 
events that are being stored in their homes.  
We are reviewing options for a central storage 
unit and wanted to determine just how many 
center pieces, supplies and other materials 
members have held on to over the years.  

Please provide an inventory list to me at 
johnberg3737@gmail.com and I will work on a 
plan for your early spring cleanup. Having the 
list of items will help in determining the size 
storage unit needed.   Having a central place 
where many of the social supplies are stored 
will help the committee members on setup for 
future events.  Thanks in advance for your 
help. 

February Announcements

ALUMNI CLUB EARLY SPRING CLEANING

mailto:%20kennedyjw59@gmail.com.
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Do you know a member, who is seriously ill, hospitalized, 
injured, or has had a death in the family?  If so, please call 
Renea Bergan at 262-573-6089 or e-mail her at 
thebergans@ameritech.net so that our club's support can be 
shared with a card, by your prayers, or other forms of caring.

mailto:thebergans@ameritech.net

